
 

 

 

Spotlight mornings are aimed at leaders and teachers in Talk for Writing schools      

looking to move their practice forwards or senior leaders looking to introduce the      

approach.  During the session you will be able to: 
 

 Observe the teaching of Talk for Writing in classrooms 

 Look at children’s work to see the Talk for Writing process 

 Talk with teachers, leaders and children about how and why Talk for    

Writing works 

 Explore how St Matthew’s have continued to build and deepen the Talk 

for Writing approach, using an evidence-informed perspective 

What our visitors say: 
 
“Really good to look at books, see classes and talk to staff.” 
 
“Everyone was so helpful and knowledgeable.  I have learnt so much.” 

SPOTLIGHT ON TALK FOR WRITING  

in the classroom 

Our next spotlight on Talk for writing will run on 

Wednesday 15th June 2022 

(8:45 – 12 with a light breakfast provided) 

£80 for a half-day session 

We run projects to support schools to embed the Talk for Writing process in their 

schools, for sustained results.  See here for details. 

Book here 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSegSWpV_013RhullhIO6aAkzNW7rJwMd1XlNE2faoTTBjPoqg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://forms.gle/LSsUsXu9RFZJ9EwX6

